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14 December 2023 

 
Bulletin- Interprovincials 2024 

Following consideration of recent feedback and in keeping with the Boards desire 
to reinvigorate the Interprovincial championships the following changes have 
been agreed for the 2024 event. 

• The finals will no longer be held in conjunction with the National Congress 
 

• The event will be held f2f in Wellington - 29 Nov to 1 Dec 2024 
 

• Regions will be free to select teams of 4 or 6 players. 
 

• NZ Bridge will provide a schedule of travel subsidies based on location 
which will be bulk funded to regions for distribution to team members. 
 

• All other costs are to be met by the players or regions who are 
encouraged to seek gaming grants for this purpose. 
 

• Bridget Willcox has agreed as part of her role to manage this event and 
the Rubber Bridge finals which will remain as part of the National 
Congress. Information specific to these events will be circulated early in 
the new year.  

• Regions are reminded that they are required to submit their selection trials 
plan and a copy of their trials entry notice to the chief director no later than 
20th Jan 2024 for sign-off. 
 

• Finally, the Board has agreed to rebrand the event which from 2024 will be 
known as the “New Zealand Bridge Regional Championships”.  

 

Allan Morris  
Chair 
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